
urge families to do some-

thing together to promote 

family wellbeing. This 

could be something like 

going for a walk, a card 

game or board game, a 

kick around in the garden, 

or to cook or bake some-

thing together. A break 

away from screens and 

devices is recommended.  

School Traffic 

Thank you for your assis-

tance with improving 

school traffic over the 

past week. Parents are 

reminded not to park up 

in the bus bays, as these 

must be kept clear for the 

many buses arriving and 

departing each day with 

large groups of children. 

Please keep the traffic 

flowing and move off as 

promptly as you can. 

There is no parking for 

Parents/Guardians in the 

staff carpark.  

Morning Supervision 

Supervision starts from 

8:20am each morning. No 

child should be dropped 

off before 8:20am. It is 

too early and school man-

agement does not take 

responsibility for any child 

before 8:20am. Thank you 

Retirement of Ms. Davis  

The wonderful Ms. Mary  

Davis retired today after a 

long and successful career as 

a teacher and Assistant    

Principal. Everyone in the 

school is very sorry to see 

Mary go but we also want to 

wish her a very happy, 

healthy and fun-filled retire-

ment. Today we had a spe-

cial assembly and presented 

Mary with some lovely gifts. 

All classes stood outside 

their classes and cheered 

Mary on as she took her final 

walk through the school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 STEM Training for Staff  

This week the teachers par-

ticipated in some excellent 

training in how to incorpo-

rate Sphero Bolts and Indi 

Cars into teaching and learn-

ing. Everyone is looking for-

ward to introducing our new 

robots to the children, along 

with the foundations of  

computational thinking.  

Swimming Lessons 

4th, 5th & 6th Class     

students will start their 

swimming lessons from 

next Wednesday 18th 

September for 6 weeks. 

The payment link for the 

lessons is on Aladdin.  

School Football Success 

Our two senior football 

teams got off to a win-

ning start this week in 

the Cumann na mBunscol 

football competitions. 

Congratulations to all 

involved. 

School Lotto  

The school lotto is back 

up and running and we 

had our first draw today. 

All parents are welcome 

to join the lotto, the pay-

ment link can be found 

on Aladdin. All funds 

raised this term will go 

towards the purchase of 

a new school stage.  

Wellness Wednesdays  

Starting from next week, 

we are introducing Well-

ness Wednesdays. As 

part of this, the boys will 

have a night off from 

written homework! In 

place of this we would 
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T A K E  C A R E  O N  

T H E  W A Y  T O /

F R O M  

S C H O O L—B E  

S A F E  O N  T H E  

R O A D  A N D  O N  

T H E  S C H O O L  

G R O U N D S  

W I T H   M O V I N G  

T R A F F I C    

 

A N Y  S A F E T Y  

C O N C E R N S  

P L E A S E     

C O N T A C T  T H E         

P R I N C I P A L  O R  

D E P U T Y    

P R I N C I P A L :  

S H E E L A G H  

M U R P H Y  ( D L P )  

S T E P H E N     

T E R R Y  ( D D L P )  

 

W E  A R E  A  N U T  

F R E E  S C H O O L  

- S O M E         

S T U D E N T S  

H A V E  S E V E R E        

A L L E R G I E S  T O  

N U T S   

 


